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To the Medicaid Commission:

As a former volunteer at the Moss Free Clinic in Fredericksburg
[ am appalled that Virginia continues to play politics with people’s
health. I have seen, on a day to day basis, the devastation that a
lack of health care brings to an individual and their families. The
citizens of the Fredericksburg area are indeed fortunate to have
such a facility as the Moss Free Clinic. However, the number of
patients needing medical attention continues to grow and the Clinic
(as well as the other local clinics) is becoming overwhelmed. It is
time to do something about this and the time is NOW! Forget
politics and stop wasting time! Expand Medicaid in Virginia
NOW! The very life of someone you know may depend on it.

Sincerely,

Donald L. Chewning





